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WELCOME OFFICER RABER

ALLO Communications has 
started construction to build out 
the backbone of fiber for their new 
project in Eaton. This project will 
bring fiber network capabilities 
able to serve community 
members throughout Eaton, 
including schools, residences, 
businesses, and more. Once 
the backbone is built out, work 
will begin in Governor’s Ranch, 

Aspen Meadows, and Governor’s 
Crossing to connect homes 
and businesses. Following this, 
construction will begin west of 
Cheyenne. The Town is working 
closely with ALLO to ensure 
limited disruption to community 
members. You can find continual 
updates on our website,  
Facebook page and by visiting  
allofiber.com/construction.   

TAX 
ASSISTANCE 
AVAILABLE
The Eaton Public Library will 
begin offering Tax Assistance 
classes on Mondays and 
Fridays from 10am-12pm 
starting mid-February and 
ending mid-April. Sessions 
are available for anyone with 
basic tax needs. To learn  
more and register, please  
call 970-454-2189.   

CONSTRUCTION & FIBER AHEAD

FEBRUARY 2023

Are you signed up for our email newsletter? Sign up now at http://eepurl.com/hV-b_r

The Eaton Police Department is 
very excited to welcome Officer  
A. Raber to the department.  
Officer Raber graduated from  
Flat Rock Academy and is coming 
to us from the Adams County 
Sheriff’s Department. He has been 
in law enforcement for two and 

a half years, with two of those 
years being spent in corrections. 
Officer Raber loves dogs and has 
an American Bully and a French 
Bulldog. We’re happy to welcome 
Officer Raber to the team. If you see 
him make sure to stop and say hi!  


